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How do I register?
You can register online at recreg.fhgov.com
or in-person at the Hawk Community Center.
You will need to create an account prior to
registration.

Will my student be supervised?
Students will be supervised by After School
staff at each breakout space. 

Is it really $60 for the whole school
year?
Yes! The City of Farmington Hills Special
Services is dedicated to providing Farmington
Public Schools families with after school care
for their children. We are proud to provide
this service to families for such a low price. 

Why is ASYP a "no phone zone?" How
will my student get in touch with me?
The ASYP is a "no phone zone" until 5:15pm.
It is a part of our philosophy to encourage
students to spend time socializing and having
fun without phones! If you need to get in
touch with your child before 5:15pm, you can
call the Hawk at 248-699-6700 or the or
ASYP main line at 248-699-6494. 

What is the attendance policy? Does
my student have to attend every day?
Come as you please! You do not have to
inform us if your child will be in attendance or
not, but it is always helpful for us to know if
they will not be attending for more than a few
days at a time.

What is the refund policy?
The After School Youth Program refund
policy is the same as that of all City of
Farmington Hills programs. Go to
https://recreg.fhgov.com/ and scroll down to
the "Refund Policy" link at the bottom of the
page for more informaiton.

What will my student be doing at the
Hawk?
After checking into the Social Room, your
student can then choose to stay and hang
out, play games, and participate in clubs, or
they can sign up to break out into different
activities across the Hawk including, free
tutoring, open swim in the state-of-the-art
aquatics center, gym time at the fitness
center, open gym, arcade games in the game
room, buying treats at concessions, and
more! 

What happens when school is
cancelled? 
In the event of snow days, early release days,
or school cancellations, the After School
Youth Program does not run. You can contact
your local YMCA for information about last-
minute care when FPS is cancelled.

What do I do if I don't receive an
ePACT email after registering?
After registering, you should expect to
receive an email to sign up for ePACT within
1-3 business days. If you don't receive an
email within a week, please contact us. 

How will I know if my student checked
into the program?
You can call the ASYP main line at 248-699-
6494 to see if your child arrived from their
school. 

How will I receive updates? What if I
can't find the weekly emails?
Registered families will receive email updates
each week with important information,
announcements, and the monthly calendar. If
you do not see the emails, check your spam
and promotions folders or contact us. 


